
September 18, 1970 
 
Board met at town hall.  

 
 Glen Heintz received a permit to put in a plastic pipe line for gas from the pipe line to his 
property a distance of 1130 feet.  Line to be put in the bottom of ditch at a depth of at 
least 3 feet.  All liability is to be assumed by Mr. Heintz.  Line to be on town line road in 

Sec. 1. 
 
Earl Culver asked for a permit to move in a house.  Permit to be granted after inspection.  
(Board inspected house Sept 20) 

 
All bills were ordered paid.  Mileage set at 9 cents a mile. 


